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CCM HEALTH FACILITY MONTHLY REPORT INSTRUCTIONS 

 HEALTH FACILITY 

1.  Under five consultations  

(Go to the under five outpatient register, count all the under five children who came to the OPD for consultation and write 
the total number in the box provided) 

2.  Treatment for fever  

(Go to the under five outpatient treatment register, count all the under five children who were treated for fever and write 
the total number in the box provided) 

3.  Treatment for diarrhea  

(Go to the under five outpatient treatment register, count all the under five children who were treated for diarrhea and 
write the total number in the box provided) 

4.  Treatment for pneumonia  

(Go to the under five outpatient treatment register, count all the under five children who were treated for pneumonia and 
write the number in the box provided) 

 ROUTINE CBD 

5.  Under five deaths 

(Go to the supervisor compiled monthly report forms of the supervisors in the health facility catchment area, follow the 
columns of under five deaths to the bottom of the page and sum the total numbers in the box provided) 

6.  Above five deaths 

(Go to the supervisor compiled monthly report forms of the supervisors in the health facility catchment area, follow the 
columns of the above five deaths to the bottom of the page and sum the total numbers in the box provided) 

7.  Under five seen 

(Go to the supervisor compiled monthly report forms of the supervisors in the health facility catchment area, follow the 
columns of under five seen to the bottom of the page and sum the total numbers in the box provided) 

8.  Under five referred 

 (Go to the supervisor compiled monthly report forms of the supervisors in the health facility catchment area, follow the 
columns of under five referred to the bottom of the page and sum the total numbers in the box provided) 

9.  Treatment for fever 

(Go to the supervisor compiled monthly report forms of the supervisors in the health facility catchment area, follow the 
columns of treatment for fever to the bottom of the page and sum the total numbers in the box provided) 

10.  Treatment for diarrhea  

(Go to the supervisor compiled monthly report forms of the supervisors in the health facility catchment area, follow the 
columns of treatment for diarrhea to the bottom of the page and sum the total numbers in the box provided) 

11.  Treatment for pneumonia 

(Go to the supervisor compiled monthly report forms of the supervisors in the health facility catchment area, follow the 
columns of treatment for pneumonia to the bottom of the page and sum the total numbers in the box provided) 

12.  ACT used 

(Go to the supervisor compiled monthly report forms of the supervisors in the health facility catchment area, follow the 
columns of ACT used to the bottom of the page and sum the total numbers in the box provided) 

13.  ACT stock outs 

(Go to the supervisor compiled monthly report forms of the supervisors in the health facility catchment area, follow the 
columns of ACT stock outs to the bottom of the page and sum the total numbers in the box provided) 

14.  ORS used 

(Go to the supervisor compiled monthly report forms of the supervisors in the health facility catchment area, follow the 
columns of ORS used to the bottom of the page and sum the total numbers in the box provided) 

15.  Zinc used 

(Go to the supervisor compiled monthly report forms of the supervisors in the health facility catchment area, follow the 
columns of Zinc used to the bottom of the page and sum the total numbers in the box provided) 

16.  ORS/Zinc stock outs 

(Go to the supervisor compiled monthly report forms of the supervisors in the health facility catchment area, follow the 
columns of ORS/Zinc stock out to the bottom of the page and sum the total numbers in the box provided) 

17.  Cotrimoxazole used 

(Go to the supervisor compiled monthly report forms of the supervisors in the health facility catchment area, follow the 
columns of Cotrimoxazole used to the bottom of the page and sum the total numbers in the box provided) 

18.  Cotrimoxazole stock outs 

(Go to the supervisor compiled monthly report forms of the supervisors in the health facility catchment area, follow the 
columns of Cotrimoxazole stock out to the bottom of page and sum the total numbers in the box provided) 

 SUPERVISION CBDS 

19.  Supervisions 

(Go to the supervisor compiled monthly report forms of the supervisors in the health facility catchment area, follow the 
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columns of supervision to the bottom of the page and sum the total numbers in the box provided) 

20.  ARI timer working 

(Go to the supervisor compiled monthly report forms of the supervisors in the health facility catchment area, follow the 
columns of ARI timer working to the  bottom of the page and sum the total numbers in the box provided) 

21.  Correct breath count 

(Go to the supervisor compiled monthly report forms of the supervisors in the health facility catchment area, follow the 
columns of correct breath count to the bottom of the page and sum the total numbers in the box provided) 

22.  Patient visit 

(Go to the supervisor compiled monthly report forms of the supervisors in the health facility catchment area, follow the 
columns of patient visit to the bottom of the page and sum the total numbers in the box provided) 

23.  Cough with cotrimoxazole 

(Go to the supervisor compiled monthly report forms of the supervisors in the health facility catchment area, follow the 
columns of cough with cotrimoxazole to the bottom of the page and sum the total numbers in the box provided) 

24.  Cough no cotrimoxazole 

(Go to the supervisor compiled monthly report forms of the supervisors in the health facility catchment area, follow the 
columns of the cough no cotrimoxazole to the bottom of the page and sum the total numbers in the box provided) 

25.  Pneumonia correct treatment 

(Go to the supervisor compiled monthly report forms of the supervisors in the health facility catchment area, follow the 
columns of pneumonia correct treatment to the bottom of the page and sum the total numbers in the box provided) 

26.  Pneumonia not correct treatment 

 (Go to the supervisor compiled monthly report forms of the supervisors in the health facility catchment area, follow the 
columns pneumonia not correct treatment to the bottom of the page and sum the total numbers in the box provided) 

27.  Diarrhea correct treatment 

(Go to the supervisor compiled monthly report forms of the supervisors in the health facility catchment area, follow the 
columns of diarrhea correct treatment to the bottom of the page and sum the total numbers in the box provided) 

28.  Diarrhea not correct treatment 

(Go to the supervisor compiled monthly report forms of the supervisors in the health facility catchment area, follow the 
columns of diarrhea not correct treatment to the bottom of the page and sum the total numbers in the box provided) 

29.  Fever correct treatment 

(Go to the supervisor compiled monthly report forms of the supervisors in the health facility catchment area, follow the 
columns of fever correct treatment to the bottom of the page and sum the total numbers in the box provided) 

30.  Fever not correct treatment 

(Go to the supervisor compiled monthly report forms of the supervisors in the health facility catchment area, follow the 
columns of fever not correct treatment to the bottom of the page and sum the total numbers in the box provided) 

31.  Adherence to treatment 

(Go to the supervisor compiled monthly report forms of the supervisors in the health facility catchment area, follow the 
columns of adherence to treatment to the bottom of the page and sum the total number in the box provided) 

32.  Bednet use 

(Go to the supervisor compiled monthly report forms of the supervisors in the health facility catchment area, follow the 
columns of bednet use to the bottom of the page and sum the total numbers in the box provided) 

33.  Vitamin A intake 

(Go to the supervisor compiled monthly report forms of the supervisors in the health facility catchment area, follow the 
columns of Vitamin A intake to the bottom of the page and sum the total numbers in the box provided) 

34.  Action taken 

(Go to the supervisor compiled monthly report forms of the supervisors in the health facility catchment area, follow the 
columns of action taken to the bottom of the page and sum the total numbers in the box provided) 

 


